
 
 

CHERNIHIV CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

Mayor of the city of 

Ogre 

Mr. Egils HELMANIS 

 

Dear Mr. Helmanis! 

On behalf of the community of Chernihiv and myself, I express my 

sincere respect and gratitude for friendly long-term partnership between the 

cities of  Ogre and Chernihiv. 

Thank you for your concern and attention to our current issues as a result 

of Russian military aggression. We highly appreciate your humanitarian 

assistance in the recovery of Chernihiv. Your support in such a difficult time is 

a solid foundation of effective partnership and true brotherhood! 

I would like to extend my sincerest best wishes for wonderful holidays - 

Merry Christmas and New Year! May the spirit of Christmas fill life with peace 

and faith. Wish you a very happy, successful and prosperous 2023 New Year!  

With thanks for your support in the past year, and look forward to fruitful 

cooperation in the New Year! 
 

 

With best regards, 

 

Mayor of Chernihiv                                           Vladyslav ATROSHENKO 

 

 

 

 

 

   CHERNIHIV – HERO CITY! 

 


